COUNCIL MEETING
(SPECIAL)
MARCH 2, 2022
WEDNESDAY

SPECIAL MEETING..

TO DISCUSS PROPOSED
IMPROVEMENTS TO THE
MONON FIRE STATION

@ 5:30 pm
Town Hall Conference Room

The Council of the Town of Monon met for a special meeting to discuss proposed upgrades to
the Monon Fire Station on Wednesday, March 2, 2022, ai 5:30 pm at the Monon Town Hall.
Members present were Vice-President, Ron Benakovich, Ken Hickman. Kirk Quasebarth and
Toni Onken. Also, present were Marshal Roger Young, Superintendent Tony Rodgers, Attorney
Rebecca Trent, Clerk - Treasurer Stacy Selagy, County Commissioner Jim Davis, and Monon
Township Trustee Jacob Garling.

-Rosie Cooley was absent.
-Vice-President Ron Benakovich started our regular meeting @ 5:30 pm.

Jim Davis passed out layout plans for the fire station and stated that approval was needed to
approve the costs to complete the upgrades. Living quarters will be added to the fire station to
allow for 24-hour staffing to provide emergency services to Monon and the surrounding
communities. The North White Building Trades class will be doing the upgrades at no labor
costs to the Town/Township. The cost for materials is estimated to be no more than $60,000.
Jacob Garling stated that the township was fold an initial figure of $40,000 and they are
prepared to commit $20,000 today. Jacob will go back to his board with the updated figures.

Ken Hickman made a motion that the Town of Monon match up to $30,000 with Monon
Township fo pay for the upgrades.
Kirk Quasebarth seconded the motion. The motion carried.

-Kirk Quasebarth made the motion to adjourn the mesting.
-Toni Onken seconded the motion. The motion carried.

The meeting adjourned @ 5:51 pm.
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